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We are pleased to announce that Cape & Islands Engineering is merging with a competitor whom 
we have long respected: Holmes & McGrath. 
 
Philip Holmes and Michael McGrath built a successful firm with a pristine reputation among local 
property owners, architects, builders, investors and town officials. In February 2022, Mike McGrath 
retired as the company’s president after 51 years of service to his clients and community. 
 
The entire CIE team is thrilled and honored to have the opportunity to carry on the Holmes & 
McGrath legacy. Landowners, developers and municipalities will all benefit from the combined firm’s 
deepened expertise and expanded capabilities. 
 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://capeeng.com/cape-islands-engineering-and-holmes-mcgrath-are-joining-forces/  
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